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To Whom it may concern,

As a native Oregonian I'm appalled by our state government's attempt to impose the
LC 19 Cap & Trade bill upon it's citizens. The negative impact on Oregon tax
payers/workers for the sake of an agenda to save the world is unconscionable! We
the people can't afford to be pawns in a game that creates another Bureaucracy.
Please do what's right and cancel this proposed bill! 
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